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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends that States ensure that the participation of
indigenous peoples in subnational and local decision-making bodies is based on
equality and non-discrimination and on respecting indigenous peoples’ rights to
choose their own representatives in accordance with their own procedures.
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